
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: Friday, May 13, 2022 3:21:54 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 2:24 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Shahid Ayyub

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As we all know all consumers already having a tough time putting food on the table due high inflation and sky
rocketing prices for all commodities. Milton Hydro should not be allowed to raise rates during these tough time,
they MUST REDUCE rates. Corporations are already making huge profits. I am AGIANST this increase.

-- Attachment --




